
Loxdale Primary School 
Dudley Street, Bilston, West Midlands, WV14 0AU 

Phone: (01902) 558570 

Email: loxdaleprimaryschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk 

 

Headteacher: Mrs P Scott  

 

    Friday 20th December 2024. 

 

 

 

 

 

                 

 

Dear Parents/ Carers,       

Year 3 Visit to Cadbury World  

  

On Friday 21st March 2025, Year 3 will be going to Cadbury World on their school visit. This is a wonderful opportunity and will 

enhance their learning about the making of chocolate relating to our book Charlie and the Chocolate Factory.  

 

The cost of the visit takes into account entrance to Cadbury World in addition to the cost of the coach. Thankfully, we have been 

able to offset these payments so we are only asking for £16.00 per child. We ask that a £5.00 deposit payment to be made by 

Friday 31st January 2025 to secure your child’s place on the trip and consent for your child to attend. Then, the remaining voluntary 

contribution of £12.00 for each child is to paid by no later than Monday 3rd March 2025 using the Arbor app (school’s cashless 

system). This will be live on your child’s Arbor from Friday 20th December 2024. 

 

If sufficient funds/donations are not received, then there is a possibility the visit will be cancelled.  Please fill in the permission 

slip below to give your consent to your child taking part in this visit.  

  

The children will need to wear their school uniform. We will be setting off at 9.30am and arriving back at approximately 3.30pm.  

  

As this is a day visit, all children will need a packed lunch – if your child has school dinners or is entitled to free school meals, then 

school can provide them with a packed lunch. If your child normally has sandwiches, then they will need to bring a packed lunch as 

normal from home please. All children will need to provide their own drink in a plastic container- no fizzy drinks, glass bottles or 

flasks please.  

 

Please complete the form below to inform us of your child’s lunch requirement – Please complete this form even if you are providing 

a packed lunch from home for your child. Please compete the form below by no later than Friday 28th February 2024.  

 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=n-

nwrUuRD0WALH_XTtX2Cv2ShJVScqhGtib5iR5bzXJUMUlaQkY2N1Y3NEY3NDQ3MjZOQjVMSllSUy4u 

 

Should you have any queries please do not hesitate to speak to your child’s Year 3 teacher.    

  

Kind regards  

  

Miss Nicklin and Mr Darby 
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